
Call for Applications
Government of Ireland 

International Scholarship Awards

Deadline: May 23rd, 2014

The Government of Ireland Scholarship Awards Scheme is a joint venture between the 
Government of Ireland and Trinity College Dublin. The Government of Ireland International 
Scholarships are co-funded by Trinity College Dublin which offers a full tuition and fee waiver 
to the recipient and the Government of Ireland, which provides a €10,000 living stipend to the 
awardee. The awards are for a period of one year and are not renewable. 

Details of Award

• A full tuition and fee waiver for the programme the awardee has been admitted to at Trinity 
College Dublin

• A €10,000 scholarship to support the living expenses of the awardee for a period of one 
academic year.  

Eligibility 

In order to be eligible, all students must meet the following minimum requirements:

• All applicants must be a national of Brazil

• Applicants must apply for either a:
a) Master’s level programme OR 
b) Doctoral level programme

• All applicants must apply for a Taught or Research Master’s programme or Doctoral 
programme in any discipline across the Arts, Humanities or Social Sciences.

• Applicants must meet all minimum conditions for entry to Trinity College Dublin and their 
academic programme of choice. 

• All applicants must demonstrate a commitment/connection with Ireland and a desire to 
continue to foster ties between Brazil and Ireland. Awards will only be issued to students who 
are committed to building and fostering relationships between Brazil and Ireland.

How to apply

Individuals who are interested in applying must first apply for a postgraduate course at Trinity 
College Dublin. If a student is applying to a Doctoral programme or a Research Master’s, the 
student must first contact the appropriate School with a research proposal and arrange a suitable 
supervisor before submitting an application. See www.tcd.ie/courses

All students, whether they are Taught or Research applicants, should highlight in their application 
to the programme that they would like to apply for a Government of Ireland Scholarship. For 
awards valid for the Academic Year 2014/2015, prospective students must have applied for a post 
graduate programme no later than Friday, May 23rd, 2014. 


